Research Riders Meeting

July 14, 2005

President Milton James called the meeting to order for the seventeen members present.

Due to the corrections to the June meeting minutes being previously made and circulated, Sandra Segovia made the motion to accept the corrected June minutes, seconded by Dave Moczygemba, and it was unanimously approved.

Treasurer Ken Irvin reported a new balance of $413.95 at the meeting. This included an interest payment, new member dues, and the RRA rebate for the second order of patches. He did accept several members’ dues for next year at the meeting (quite happily, I might add).

Old Business Section---Dave Moczygemba gave us the update for the Garner Picnic. The picnic is set for August 6 at Garner State Park from 9:00 am until we’re through. We are looking for several volunteers who will attend in cars or trucks to assist in hauling items to the picnic and for a clean up crew. REMINDER: save your entrance fee receipt!! If possible, the club may be able to reimburse you for that cost. A map will be sent out before the picnic. If you have any questions, please call Dave Moczygemba at ext. 3607.

NOTE:
 As soon as possible, e-mail Dave Moczygemba to give him your head count of attendees and to volunteer to help in either of the areas where assistance is needed. 

The 2nd Annual Car, Truck and Motorcycle Show will be held August 12, 2005. Forms and fees are available on the I2Net. It will be held in the same parking lot as last year. President James is meeting with the organizers to try and get additional categories listed for motorcycles. July 28 is the entry deadline with no exceptions, so be sure to get your entry in.

Research Rider elections will take place in August. If you desire to serve in an office, please let President James know. Some nominations were taken at the meeting. They include:






President: Don Moravits






Vice-President: Mark Griffin






Secretary: John Duck






Treasurer: Ken Irvin






Road Captain: David Moczygemba

The next Ride 2 Work day is set for Wednesday, July 20. There will be parking spaces marked off at the cafeteria for the pay-as-you-eat breakfast that morning. Following the workday, the ride continues to Hills ‘N Dales. Riders will meet at the Fitness Center after work and ride out from there. All of this is rather “hour to hour” due to the advances of Hurricane Emily. If you don’t ride your bike due to inclement weather, we will still meet for breakfast and make a decision about Hills ‘N Dales later in the day.

Ride Across Texas competition ends July 31st!! Get your photos in soon to get credit for your stops!

New Business Section---Michelle Jones was voted on for membership in the Research Riders. She is Adam Matthews’, son of Jonathon Matthews, girlfriend. Sandra Segovia made the motion to accept her for membership, seconded by Daniel Garcia. She was unanimously accepted. Welcome Michelle!!

Andrew Matheaus made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Mark Griffin, and it was unanimously accepted.

NOTE: Your dues are due by September 9th.  If you so desire, we are accepting early payments. This is just a reminder to get you thinking about paying your dues, paying your dues, paying your dues---there now, the idea has been planted. Please, don’t make Ken chase you down…….

